
April is the Month of the Military Child, a time to recognize and 
thank children from military families for their contributions and
sacrifices. The nationwide commemoration was established in 
1986 by former Defense Secretary Casper Weinberger.
The Randolph PTO is proud to serve our military community. To 
show our support, we invite everyone to “Purple Up” on 
Thursday, April 15th. Why purple? Purple symbolizes all 
branches of the military as a combination of Army green, 
Marine red, and Coast Guard, Air Force, and Navy blue. 

Let’s Purple Up!

Astrid Wisser
PTO President

Contact PTO 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/
RFISDPTO/

Website: http://randolphpto.org/

Email: President@randolphpto.org



April Events
April 1: PTO Spirit Night at Mod’s Pizza in the Forum
April 2: No School
April 5: No School (Staff Workday)
April 6: STAAR Testing - 4th Grade Writing
April 6: STAAR Testing - 7th Grade Writing 
April 6: STAAR Testing - HS English I
April 7: Elementary School Spring Class Pictures
April 8: STAAR Testing - HS English II 
April 12: PTO Executive Board Nomination Deadline
April 14: PTO Middle/High School Spring Raffle Contest
April 15: PTO Scholarship Deadline
April 17: Prom at the Kendrick Club
April 23: No School 

PTO will be providing STAAR snacks during testing weeks



Please join us for our Spirit Night and help us 
raise money for our schools. 



THE PTO NEEDS YOU!
We need nominations for the PTO Executive Board who will help make 
Randolph Schools the best they can be. It’s rewarding, it’s important, and 
it’s fun! The nomination deadline is April 12.
Discover more information and nominate yourself or someone else by 
submitting the Nomination Form to the front office of any Randolph 
campus in a sealed envelope marked PTO. Questions? Contact Astrid 
Wisser at president@randolphpto.org.



Join us for our Spring Raffle Contest!  
 
Here’s a teaser of some of the prizes you can win: 

Carwash basket
Spa basket
Candle basket
Paintball Open Play Party Package basket
Photography Mini Session basket
HEB basket
Main Event Family Fun basket
Chuy’s dinner basket
Air Force Pride basket
Family Fun Seaworld basket
Andretti Family Pack basket

And many more!!

 Make sure to check our Facebook page and website for more details coming soon! Tickets can be 
purchased online and on the day of the event.



High School Seniors:

The deadline is around the corner!  Make sure your 
qualified Senior picks up the scholarship package at the 
counselor’s office or go to 
 http://randolphpto.org/forms/2020-2021-randolph-field.pdf 

Questions? Email scholarship@randolphpto.org



Please consider helping out our Elementary Teachers by 
working in the workroom! If you need workroom training 
or have questions please contact:

 Jaime or Ashley at res-vice- president@randolphpto.org 

Click: April Workroom Signup 


We are seeking volunteers to continue providing support to RMS 
teachers and staff by supervising students during WIN. This 
invaluable support allows a handful of teachers to have an extra 
35 minutes on Friday to eat lunch, take a walk, or finish 
paperwork. If you are interested and able to join us, please sign 

up at this link: I CAN HELP!

THANK YOU


